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For the record -
This bill will turn cities in Oregon into the sprawl of Los Angeles or Atlanta!  It's the worst
idea possible to address housing for an increasing population. 

Oregonians live here because of the integration of nature and people - it's what makes us
Oregon.

For all the times you punt legislative responsibility to the ballot - this is one time that we
should have a say on how we live and how our cities look!

DO NOT PASS THIS BILL!

Jane Gordon
910 SW Evans St.
Portland, OR 97219
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